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Internationaal Malacologisch Congres in België, 15-20 juli 2007

World Malacological Congress in Belgium, 15-20 July 2007

Thierry Backeljau, President ofUnitas Malacologica, sent us the following informationand invitation:

More information is available at the Unitas Maiacologica website (http://www.ucd.ie/zoology/unitas/) and at the WCM

website (http://www.naturalsciences.be/wcm2007). All UM-members will also receive the congress info individually via

the UM-Newsletter. Those interested can also ask tot forward the Registration forms and other information at the Secre-

tariat ofthe NMV, e-mail NMV-Secretaris@spirula.nl.
DEADLINES:

Travel grant applications: 15 March 2007

End reduced registration fees: 30 April 2007

End of abstract submission: 31 May 2007

Thierry Backeijau, President of Unitas Maiacologica, e-mail wcm@naturalsciences.be

The next WORLD CONGRESS OF MALACOLOGY (WCM) will be held in Antwerp, Belgium, 15-20 July 2007. It is

the 16th International Congress of Unitas Malacologica (UM). The congress will also host the 73rd annual meetingof the

American Malacological Society (AMS). The WCM is an opportunity for malacologists from throughoutthe world to get

together to discuss their research. To do so, there will be thematic symposia, open contributed sessions and a poster ses-

sion with posters on display for the duration of the congress.

The WCM will start with an icebreaker on Sunday, July 15th (17:30 - 19:30) in the reception hall ofthe Zoo ofAntwerp,

Astridplein, near «Antwerpen Centraal» railway station. Conference sessions will be organised in four parallel sessions

on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. All sessions will be held in the T-Building of campus «Groenenborger» of

the University of Antwerp. The poster session will be held on Tuesday late afternoon/evening and will include a reception
with wine, typical Belgian degustations, cheese and of course... a selection of Belgian beers. Wednesday is a free day dur-

ing which participants can discover the many historical and beautiful places in Antwerp. They can also join one of the

optional congress trips or do whatever they want, of course! On Thursday evening AMS will host its annual auction of

molluscan books and paraphernalia (no specimens) to benefit its student programs. The conference dinner will be on Fri-

day evening.


